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Survey being conducted on new district logo
(KNZA)--South Brown County USD 430 is trying to find a more powerful
district   logo to use along with their current Charger logo.

Horton High School STUCO sponsor Marla Hayden presented four different logo
options to the Board of Education last month.

The district wants to know which design option is favored by  community
members, students and staff.

An on-line survey has been posted on the district’s website for voting

Voting will end at 5:00 Tuesday evening, January 9.

The results will be brought to the Board of Education at their January 14 meeting.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNqrJkgzOxtesxP2QHRM9-ksZR-FccHBCD7IgDSqpHZ7CFWw/viewform

